
   
 

Office of the County Auditor  
Auditor’s Analysis 
 

Council Resolution No. 133-2024 
Introduced: September 3, 2024 
Auditor: Diane Zagorski-Kelly 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

This legislation will not result in a fiscal impact to the County, as it proposes a technical 
correction to the fee schedule for the Department of Planning and Zoning (DPZ). The correction 
will make the Approved Plan Revision fees consistent throughout the fee schedule, at $200 each 
for standard revisions with construction cost estimates of $4,000 or less. 

 

Purpose: 

Council Resolution 133-2024 seeks to correct the DPZ’s current fee schedule, as approved in 
CR53-2024, to remove an incorrect reference to the “Unit Cost List” for certain Approved Plan 
Revisions.  

 

Other Comments: 

None 


